



Mrs. Marlene Douglas
Marsh Hill Primary School
Marsh Hill
Erdington

Birmingham

B23 7HY

Monday 31st October 2016

Dear Mrs. Marlene Douglas,

I write on behalf of Birmingham SACRE (Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education) who has the legal responsibility to monitor the provision for Religious Education in Birmingham schools.

Following your recent Ofsted report 24–25 May 2016 SACRE would like to congratulate you on the positive comments made in relation to SMSC and wishes you continued success in this area.

With Kind Regards,

Simone Whitehouse

Adviser for Birmingham SACRE

T: 0121 366 9910

E: simone.whitehouse@servicesforeducation.co.uk